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Dear Members of CORD: 

This is to bring greetings to each of you and best wishes for a 
happy,restful vacation. It is also to express my appreciation to those of 
you who responded in any way to Volume 1/1 in April, 1969, and to all who 
have contributed to this issue of CORD News, including the members of the 
CORD News Committee. 

It is with sincere regret that I have asked to be released from my 
Chairmanship of the CORD News Committee because of increasing administrative, 
teaching, and research duties through an ever-expanding program in the 
College Of Health, Physical Education, and Recreation at the Texas Woman's 
University, it has been a privilege and honor to serve as your Editor of CORD 
News, and I shall continue in every way possible to contribute to the 
further growth of this unique organization. 

May I recall your attention to the three regular sections of CORD 
News entitled, respectively, Exchange of News and Views, Resource Materials, 
and CORD Information? May I also solicit on behalf of your new Editor your 
regular contributions to these media for a stimulating exchange of ideas and 
a sharing of information with respect to dance and related areas of research? 
Without your conscientious contributions to these three sections, CORD cannot 
grow as it should through the cooperative exchange of all of its members. 

With best wishes to each of you for continued success and happiness 
in all that you undertake, I am 

Sincerely yours, 
Anne Schley Duggan, Chairman 
CORD News Committee 

Mary Campbell 
Frances Jellinek Myers 
Marilyn V. Patton 
Barbara Busse 
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